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SWRCB EXECUTIVE

Dear State Water Board,

Are you able to let me know if AB2121 is intended to apply to the Gualala River watershed?

My understanding is that this policy would require water needed by the Sea Ranch, California, and
others being served by the water company there to be re-dedicated to instream flow when it is not

needed for that purpose, resulting in difficult to impossible water supply problems for the community.

I understand that there is no legitimate scientific basis for application of this policy to the Gualala
Watershed, and that the policy was instead validated for inland conditions.

Are there any plans to make the proposed policy more discerning of conditions in different locations
before imposing application?

Sincerely,
Margaret Tillinghast
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